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NOTICE

This is for general information to all Hostellers that Diwali celebrations are strictly
prohibited inside the hcistel Block. This includes the burning of crackers, lighting of diyas

and candles, and any other activities that could pose a fire hazard.

Diwali is a festival of lights and joy, but it is also important to remember that it is a time

when fire hazards are at their highest. Burning crackers and lighting diyas and candles

inside the hostel Block can easily lead to a fire, which could have devastating

consequences.

For the safety of all hostel residents, students are instructed to refrain from celebrating

Diwali inside the hostel Blocks.

If students wish to celebrate Diwali, do so outside of the hostel premises. There are many

places outside the hostel Block where students can safely enjoy the festivities.

o HAPPY DIWALI

Copy to:-

l. PS to the Director, for kind information of the Director.

2. The Dean (SW-I and SW-Q. NIT Agartala. For kind information.

3. Registrar NIT, Agartala for kind information.

4. All Wardens and Supervisors of NITA Hostel for kind information and take

necessary action please.

5. System administralor for information with a request to upload the same.
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Warden,

NIT Agartala


